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FSC TO HOLD 2020 KOREA FINTECH WEEK 

 

 

The Financial Services Commission will hold the 2020 Korea Fintech Week from May 

28 to 30, 2020 at Dongdaemoon Design Plaza (DDP), Seoul to promote fintech and 

innovation in the financial industry. 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The FSC hosted Korea’s first global fintech expo in 2019, providing opportunities for 

networking and information sharing on the latest trends in fintech. The three-day 

event was attended by more than 10,000 people. Connecting fintech firms with both 

domestic and foreign investors, the 2019 Korea Fintech Week attracted about 

KRW30 billion worth of investment in fintech businesses. 

 

 

2020 KOREA FINTECH WEEK 

 

This year’s Korea Fintech Week is aimed at supporting fintech scale-ups. It will be 

held under the theme of “Fintech for Open Innovation.” 

 

Centered on the government’s policy to support fintech firms to scale up,1 the three-

day expo will feature programs, such as seminars, special sessions, educational 

programs, idea contest exhibition, etc. 

 

 

REGISTRATION & SCHEDULE 

 

Preliminary application for participation in the 2020 Korea Fintech Week will be 

available starting from the second week of April through www.fintechweek.or.kr/2020.  

 

For further information, please contact the Fintech Center Korea via email 

fintechweek@fintechcenter.or.kr or by phone +82-70-8873-9005, 9006. 

 

 

 

 
#    #    # 

 

For any inquiry, please contact Foreign Press & Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr. 

 
1 Please refer to the press release “Measures to Promote Fintech Scale-ups” (December 4, 2019). 

http://www.fsc.go.kr/downManager?bbsid=BBS0048&no=147062

